
 
Project Update 

First Street Rain Garden Project 
 
Date: March 31, 2023 
 
This week, the contractor finished pouring foundations for the electrical lights and 
welding the top of the handrail. Next week the contractor plans to finish installing the 
bollard lights and turning on the power at the site.   
 
The opening event for the Rain Garden is scheduled for April 15th at 10am. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 299-3245.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Tim Clark 
Assistant Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


